

Chip Richter, PGA President

Bob Hennefer, PGA Vice President

Eric Kennedy, PGA Secretary

Dustin McCormick, PGA Director of Tournaments

Anthony Malizia, PGA Director of Section Affairs

Patrick Shine, PGA Honorary President

District Directors

Curtis Kirkpatrick, PGA Michael Caldwell, PGA Jeff Breiner, PGA Mike Molino, PGA Tom Michaels, PGA Scott Chisholm, PGA Tom Gilbert, PGA

Ellie Good Independent Director

Geoffrey Surrette, PGA Executive Director December 15, 2023

Ms. Becky Dengler, PGA Ed Oliver Golf Club

Dear Becky:

On behalf of the Special Awards Committee, it is my pleasure to congratulate you on being selected as the *Philadelphia Section Youth Player Development award* winner for 2023. You have distinguished yourself as a leader in your profession and our Section and are highly deserving of the award. The committee had an excellent pool of candidates to choose from, so your selection is a testament to your skills and abilities as a PGA professional.

The announcement of the 2023 Special Awards winners will be released to the media and posted on www.phillypga.com in the very near future. Additionally, I will also send a letter to your Board/President to inform them of your accomplishment. It will be my honor to recognize you at the 2024 Spring Meeting on March 25th, 2024, and the section will host an awards dinner on March 17th, 2024 at the Union League Liberty Hill to present each winner with their respective award.

Again, congratulations on your accomplishment - you truly deserve it!

anthon Molinia

Anthony Malizia, PGA

Chairman, Special Awards Committee

Bidermann Golf Club

561.215.8606

amalizia@vicemead.com

